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By Ship 25 Yeoman Sierra Rohmann


ACTIVITIES


Ship 25, essentially in hibernation mode 
from activities due to the cold weather, 
focused mostly on advancement that 
could be done on land. Sierra (that’s me!) 
worked tirelessly on getting her Summit 
Award, a recognition of achieving the 
highest rank in a Venturing Crew, a facet 
of Scouting America. Her Summit Project 
focused on helping out a local non-profit 
of Ithaca, the Child Development Council 
and involved painting a mural among 
other things!  She enlisted the help of 
Ship 25 to help get it done! 


The Scouts also headed to the 
President’s Weekend Sea Scout Training 
event in NJ. Over 100 Sea Scouts 
attended! Madison, Abby and Anastasia 
all helped teach classes on  Boatswain 
Pipe, Quarterdeck Basics, Ground Tackle 

(anchoring), and Practical Deck 
Seamanship. 





FUNDRAISERS 
The Ship is still collecting bottles and 
cans at IthaCAN and Bottle Return, 614 
Elmira Road, Rt. 13 South in Ithaca.  
Feel free to stop by and mention that 
your returns are for Ship 25, or reach out 
to a member to arrange dropoff/pickup! 


 
MEETINGS & CONTACT 
Ship 25 has meetings on most Fridays at 
6:30pm in-person at the Coast Guard 
Auxiliary Base in Ithaca and via zoom. 
Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young 
men and women ages 13 to 20. For more 
details and a full calendar, contact Jim 
Graney at (607)-327-1226 (work/cell) or 
email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. Additional 
information can be found at 
www.ithacaseascouts.org.
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